
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND THANKS FOR YOUR
GENEROUS CHRISTMAS CONTRIBUTIONS TO SYLVIA’S

CHILDREN!

EVERY GIRL WILL GET A NEW DRESS AND EVERY BOY A NEW
SHIRT PLUS A GREAT CHRISTMAS PARTY!

On March 20, 2020, the doors to Uganda closed! President Museveni, in an effort to
control the outbreak of CoVid-19, closed all schools and businesses, stopped all
public transportation (busses, taxis, boda-bodas, personal automobiles) and closed
the airport to travelers. And, since 95% of the homes do not have electricity, distance
learning and work-at-home were not options. As a result, the economy (and
education) has suffered.

However, there is hope. Schools will re-open January 3rd and will resume either
their normal three terms (83 days each) from January to November or some have
proposed four shorter terms of 10 weeks each. In either case the curriculum has been
streamlined to provide the children with two years of learning allowing them to get
“back on track” by the end of 2023 (two years of study in 2022 and two years in
2023). Our children are so bright and eager to learn they will easily handle this
increased learning load. Now, that’s the good news. And, even more good news is
that most of our teachers and students will be returning! Many schools closed
and/or lost teachers and students but we have not suffered from those losses.

On the other side (less than good news) without anyone on campus for almost two
years, our buildings are suffering from disrepair including cracks, mold, water
damage and general disrepair. Here are two video clips to demonstrate what needs
to be done. If you can help us with this work through a donation (it can be any size
and remember, it is tax deductible!) it will help us reduce the expense to the (you can
go to PayPal or visit www.Sylviaschildren.org to make a donation. Remember, you
can also donate stock if you desire as we have an LPL stock account. Just give me a
call at 732-241-1144, and I can give you the contact to facilitate such a transfer.

Thank you ALL for your support during these trying times. Through your on-going
support we have been able to take care of our orphans and families by helping them
to help themselves. Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers during this
holiday season and know that you are making a difference in people’s lives.

With love and gratitude,            

http://sylviaschildren.com/
https://www.paypal.com/us/home
https://sylviaschildren.com/donate-today/


Click here to see the message above from Geofrey Kawuma, head of
the Mbiriizi Primary School which SylviasChildren.org helps to support.

Click here to see a video of the school as it stands
presently.

Please DONATE today if you can

https://youtu.be/0hqm39cDC1c
https://youtu.be/ksIv_xAVuUE
https://sylviaschildren.com/donate-today/



